
Kentucky Department of Insurance
 Emergency Response Team:

Assisting Kentucky Residents After a Disaster

Each year, many Kentucky residents experience some type of  natu-
ral disaster. Tornadoes, flood, hail, snow and ice are some of  the 
perils that have plagued our state.

In 1998, the Kentucky Department of  Insurance created an emer-
gency response team to assist citizens on-site with insurance ques-
tions following a natural disaster. Since that time, we have helped 
many residents and local officials by providing them with valuable 
information regarding insurance claim processing, as well as veri-

fying that the insurance industry response was adequate during those disasters. In 2005, 
we supplied an emergency response team to the Mississippi Department of  Insurance to 
assist its residents with insurance issues following Hurricane Katrina.  

Long after the disaster hits, our staff  continues to monitor the damage and claim issues. 
Through publications and outreach, we provide information to consumers regarding our 
department’s mission during a natural disaster. One publication, “Before and After the 
Storm,” provides detailed information regarding what insureds should expect from their 
insurance companies and/or adjusters. Helpful telephone numbers, addresses, and our 
complaint form are included in this publication, along with tips regarding possible scams 
following a natural disaster. This free publication, along with many others, is available on 
our website at http://insurance.ky.gov/ or by calling 800-595-6053 (in KY) or 502-564-
3630 (out of  state). 

Through a partnership with other state and federal agencies, the Kentucky Department 
of  Insurance will continue to monitor natural disasters that impact Kentucky residents. 
We will also provide communities with any insurance assistance needed during the clean-
up process. Kentucky communities and residents can receive information on, or assistance 
with, a natural disaster by calling our Division of  Consumer Protection at the number 
listed above.  

The Kentucky Department of Insurance does not discriminate on the basis of race, color, religion, sex, national origin, sexual orientation or 
gender identity, ancestry, age, disability or veteran status. The cabinet provides, on request, reasonable accommodations necessary to afford an 
individual with a disability an equal opportunity to participate in all services, programs and activities. To request materials in an alternate format, 
contact the Department of Insurance, Communications Office, P.O. Box 517, Frankfort KY 40602-0517, 800-595-6053 (in KY) or 502-564-3630 
(out of state). Hearing and speech-impaired persons can contact an agency by using the Kentucky Relay Service, a toll-free telecommunication 
service. For Voice to TDD call 800-648-6057. For TDD to Voice, call 800-648-6056. 	 	 	 	 	 	
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Deaf/hard-of-hearing: 800-648-6056
http://insurance.ky.gov/


